
Parish Respect Life Coordinator/s Contact Card 

  Coordinator’s Name: ______________________________________ 
  Address: _______________________________City:  _______________________ State: ______  Zip: _______ 
  Phone: ________________________________ Cell: ______________________ 
  Parish:  ___________________________________________  Pastor:  ______________________________ 
  Coordinator’s E-mail: ____________________________________  

PLEASE RETURN THIS INFORMATION BY FRIDAY, AUGUST 25TH  
 

Regular Mail / E-mail or Fax 
Respect Life Office/795 Main Street/Buffalo, NY 14203   Pro-LifeOffice@buffalodiocese.org    Fax: (716) 847-2206 

For more information call the office at:  (716) 847-2205 

(Newly Appointed?): Yes ______    No ______ 

Respect Life Office 
St. Gianna Pregnancy Outreach Centers / Mother Teresa Home

Diocese of Buffalo 
 

St. Teresa of Calcutta 
Pray for Us! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Father, 
 

Your support in keeping this ministry visible at the parish level is deeply appreciated by  
Bishop Fisher and the Office of Respect Life 

 

The Pro-Life Office exists to support the Respect Life Ministries, through their chairpersons, in order to keep 
the Respect Life Committees and all pro-life issues visible in all the parishes.    
 

The parish Respect Life Ministry is led by a volunteer who is recommended by the pastor, then certified and 
commissioned by the bishop to take on this leadership role at the parish level. With the approval of the bishop, 
guidance of the USCCB, NCHLA and the Office of Pastoral Ministries the coordinator helps to strengthen 
parishes to build a Culture of Life in the Diocese of Buffalo. 
 

Respect Life Coordinator’s Form 
 

 Current & New RLC: For our records, please provide the contact information on the form below 
regarding the name of the Respect Life Coordinator who is currently serving as the chairperson of your 
Respect Life Committee at your parish.  If you do not have one assigned, PLEASE appoint a new Respect 
Life Coordinator by filling out the form below and returning it to the Office of Respect Life by  
Friday, August 25, so that your parish is recognized and represented appropriately.  

 

Commissioning Mass: You are invited to concelebrate the Commissioning Mass at 9:00 am with Bishop Mike 
Fisher on Saturday, September 23rd at St. Louis church, Buffalo, as he recertifies the current Coordinators and installs all 
newly appointed Respect Life Coordinator/s leading the pro-life ministries in our parishes. We hope to see you on the 
altar supporting your pro-life volunteer in this vital ministry to support them as they take on this most important role. 
 

Thank you for your prayerful consideration and may God continue to bless you, as you “Live the Gospel of 
Life” in your parish, to build a culture of life throughout our diocese. 
 

Blessings, 
 
 
Cheryl Calire 
Director 


